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From: D'Addario, Letizia
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 5:42 PM
To: ‘Charlie Muscat'

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: RE: file numbers: 0OP.16.010 and Z.16.039

Communication for 8681 & 9691 islington Avenue (Files OP.16.010 & 2.16.039) ~ Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Mr. Muscat.

Your objection letter has been forwarded to the CitydCIerks Department for inclusion into the public record for the February 7, 2017 Public Hearing, which will be held at
7pm at the Vaughan City Hall Council Chambers {2" Floor), if you would like ta attend. Mare information about the proposal can be obtained at the following link, which

is the City's Development Application Tracking software:

PLANIt Viewer

To obtain information regarding this proposal, you can search by file number (either OP.16.010 or Z.16.039).
Best regards,

Letizia V. D' Addario, MES | MCIP | RPP

Planner
905-832-8585 ext. 8213 | letiziz.d'addario@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca
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& Please consider the environment before printing this e-malil.

From: Panaro, Doris
Sent: January-30-17 4:55 PM
' Te: 'Charlie Muscat'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: D'Addario, Letizia
Subject: RE: file numbers: OP.16.010 and Z.16.039

Charlie, Thank you for contacting the City of Vaughan. This email is in response to direct you to who will be able to further assist you. | have forward your concerns
regarding the development mentioned below to Letizia D’Addaric, Planner for her response to you directly.

Doris Panaro
Administrative Clerk -

905-832-8585 ext. 8208 | doris.panaro@vaughan.ca
City of Vaughan | Deveiopment Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 171
vaughan.ca

"\?VAUGHAN
From: Charlie Muscat R

Sent: January-28-17 11:38 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: file numbers: OP.16.010 and Z.16.039

This is regarding the properties at 9681 and 9691 Islington:

Good morning, | wouid like to state my objection regarding the above properties becoming a high rise building for a few
reasons.



The first is traffic, there is enough traffic in the area and the intersection is extremely busy and dangerous as it is and adding
this high rise will add to the congestion and danger of pedestrians and vehicle accidents as the roads are now!

The second is preserving the area and respecting the animals and natural landscape that are in the area. Every spring
there is a herd of deer that come to the area and eat and is a sight to enjoy! A high rise will destroy this and the reason why

s0 many peaple come to five in the area.

Please let me know when the next meeting is with the location and time to discuss this proposal and if there is any
information available on line about this proposal.

Thanks

Chartie



